
 
 
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HAWTON LANE, BALDERTON) 
(40 MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022 (3350) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council HAS MADE an order under the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effects of which will be, in respects of roads in Balderton in the 
District of Newark and Sherwood: - 

 
No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 40 miles per hour along the following length of 
road: - 
 
HAWTON LANE, BALDERTON 
 

From a point 57 metres east of its junction with Bowbridge Road in an easterly direction to a point 
150 metres west of the centre line of its junction with Nelson Road.    
                                  
Relevant documents may be inspected at during opening hours: - 
 

a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham NG2 7QP. 

 
b) Balderton Library, 80 main Street, Balderton, Newark NG24 3NP 

 
Or by visiting the County Council’s Website (https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk ) 
 

THIS ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON 10th NOVEMBER 2022 
 

The proposed reduction in speed limit is to improve road safety around the new development. 

 
Improvements Manager, Via East Midlands Ltd, Major Projects and Improvements. Bilsthorpe 
Depot, Bilsthorpe Business Park, Bilsthorpe, Nottinghamshire NG22 8ST 

https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/

